
6/3/2011

Great Escape #111 (A Change of Plans)     May 28, 2011

Dear Friends,

Greetings from Redding, California.

Boy has this been a goofy Spring.  Cold and windy in the California and Nevada 
deserts, cold on the California Coast, cold and rainy in Redding, terrible on the East 
Coast, and almost unbelievable in the tornado belt.

We were scheduled to leave for a class in Denver a couple of days ago, but it made 
absolutely no sense to drive the motorhome over the Sierras and then over the Rockies 
in rain and snow.  From Denver, we were scheduled to go to South Dakota where it was 
also still snowing.  We might be a little on the wild side, but we are definitely not stupid 
or reckless.

We have elected to spend much more time in Redding, California, at our favorite little 
oasis of a park, Green Acres RV Park on Westside Road.  We will be here until June 
26.

On May 19 we put on a small seminar at the Weaverville Golf Course entitled, 
"Guaranteed Safe Financial Growth in a Risky Economy."   We are happy to report 
that it was well received and that we were able to help several families.  Now that we 
have the time, we will probably also present this seminar in Redding.

Sunday, May 29, is Chuck's birthday.  It is so much nicer to be here among friends than 
traveling down a dangerous road and probably spending his birthday in a truck stop.

So, Redding and Weaverville friends, let's get together while we are in this area.  Call us 
on our Redding phone number.

Until next time, home is where we park it.

Chuck & Donna Cole
(530) 524-5020
www.travelswithcoleandcole.com
mail@travelswithcoleandcole.com


